
Project Abstract: 2022 ASPCA Subaru Grant

Collin County Animal Services is applying for funding in the amount $3,956.50. The program will 
collaborate with Subaru to support pets in need throughout Subaru Loves Pets Month (October 1-
October 31, 2022). The goal of the program will be to help save lives, celebrate our shared love for pets 
and raise awareness through community outreach. 

Goal: Will be to have two ASPCA & Subaru Events in October (October 8, 2022 and October 29, 2022) to 
100 community pets. 

Objective:

*Ensure that a minimum of 100 community pets are vaccinated and each event. 

Measure: 

Collin County Animal Shelter will submit a Final Report which will include the following but not limited 
to:

*Financials

*A minimum of 10 event photos/videos that ASPCA will have permission to use

*Press Information 

*Number of animals vaccinated per event

*Number of animals adopted per event


